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showing property owners that they can do whatever they want with their properties & then ask
to be zoned into compliance in the future, after operating illegally for decades. We expect and
demand that landowners and the City of Vaughan to do better than this. Landowners that
operate businesses on their lands illegally must be punished and must be required to take their
lands back to the original zoning condition and only then should re-zoning applications be
considered. Otherwise, Vaughan will be encouraging illegal land use, as they continue to zone
into compliance. This is not acceptable & City of Vaughan needs to do better for your
community & neighbouring communities. 
Thank you in advance for your consideration 




